



Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter

Friday 20th October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our 'My World, Your World' topic this term we are exploring the local amenities, businesses, land features and transport links. We are planning a local trip to walk around the area and learn about our community and all of its aspects.

The trip will take place on **Monday 13th November 2023**. We will be walking from school at the beginning of the day and will arrive back before lunch. The children will eat lunch as normal within school. Permission for local walks has already been given by you on the initial admission forms.

School uniform will need to be worn as normal. Please ensure your child brings a warm coat.

Kind regards

The Reception Team

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



